
O'Donnell, Arthur J.
7/6/2012 1:30:18 PM
Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/QU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); Redacted

From:
Sent:
To:

Redacted

Cc: Redacted

Bee:
Subject: RE: Data Request for All-11-017

When might we expect the response to our DR?

Arthur O’Donnell

Energy Division

703-1184

From: Dietz, Sidney [mailto:SBD4@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, June 21,2012 3:16 PM 
To- O'Oonnell Arthur J.; Redacted 
0C Redacted
Subject: Re: Data Request for A11-11-017

Arthur —

RedactedThank you. I will send it to who will get it to the right persons. Have a good week.

yours,

sid

Do I seem terse? Blame the thumb keyboard.

From: O'Donnell, Arthur J. [mailto:Arthur.O'Donnell@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Thursday, June 21, 2012 02:18 PM_________
To: Dietz, Sidney Redacted

SB GT&S 0304629

mailto:SBD4@pge.com
mailto:Arthur.O'Donnell@cpuc.ca.gov


Subject: Data Request for A11-11-017

Sid,

As we discussed, please find attached a Data Request in response to aspects of PG&E’s 
rebuttal testimony in A11-11-017.

If there is someone else who should receive this request, can you please let me know?

I have an internal OK for the process of accepting the response documents into the formal 
record of hearings, if they can be provided prior to July 10, and are shared with all parties, in 
accordance with previous ALJ directions regarding Data Request Responses.

With Regards,

Energy Division

<

703-1184

Email: aol@cpuc.ca.gov

SB GT&S 0304630

mailto:aol@cpuc.ca.gov

